LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP

Tel: 01964 550303 Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Headteacher Mrs K.A. Tracey



NEWSLETTER Friday 20th & 27th September

Attendance Week 3

Whole School: 98.88%

Cherry, Ash & Oak Classes had the highest attendance

of 100%!

Attendance Week

Whole School: 94.81%

Chestnut & Cherry Classes had the highest attendance

of 100%!

Dear Parents & Carers,

Power Cut!

Thank you so much to you all for making childcare arrangements at such short notice on Friday. Closing a school is always a last resort. Well done to everyone for making the most of the home learning activities and thank you for sending us updates about your days! Everyone made such a great effort and we are really proud of all your hard work!



See P2 for more news and dates for your diary...

Bikeability

Last week some of our children took part in the Bikeability training. They were lucky to dodge most of the bad weather and the coaches were really pleased with the way they listened and followed instructions. Bikeability Group 2 need to bring their bikes and cycle helmets on Monday. Please check bikes are road worthy and that you wear appropriate clothing for the weather as you will be spending a lot of time outside!

Phonics Meeting for Acorn New Starters

Eight families joined Miss Sellar for a phonics information session this week. Thank you to Miss Sellar for explaining how we teach early reading skills and to all the families who joined us. We hope the evening was useful and that you have been enjoying practising the sounds and 'Fred Talk' at home!

Harvest Collection

Thank you for your generous donations of food for our harvest collection. We have a fantastic collection of tins and packets. It was such a shame we were not able to have our Harvest service in the church due to the closure on Friday but we did enjoy learning our harvest song and singing together. All donations will be delivered to St Catherine's Church for their collection for local food banks.



A Wonderful Wilderness Week





We had a very 'outdoorsy' week with our Wilderness Camp Out for Years 4 and 5, Wilderness Workshops for Willow and Chestnut Classes and a Stone Age experience for Cherry Class

A huge thank you to Miss Sellar for organising these wonderful experiences and to Miss Sellar and Miss Hobson for not only giving up their evenings and nights to supervise the camps but for being bright eyed and full of energy to carry on teaching f or the rest of the week!

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher

Dates for Your Diary...

30.9.24	Bikeability Group 2 Y5 & Y6
1.10.24	Bikeability Group 2 Y5 & Y6
9.10.24	Mental Health Team Afternoon Tea for Parents & Carers
25.10.24	School Closes Half Term
4.11.24	School Opens Autumn 2
6.11.24	School Photographs
13.11.24	Flu Vaccinations
15.11.24	Non Uniform Day (wear spots!) Children in Need
WC 25.11	Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5)
17.12.24	Pantomime Trip
19.12.24	School Closes Christmas
6.1.25	School Opens Spring 1
14.2.25	School Closes Half Term
24.2.25	School Opens Spring 2
4.4.25	School Closes Easter
22.4.25	School Opens Summer 1
23.5.25	School Closes Half Term
2.6.25	School Closed – Training Day
3.6.25	School Opens Summer 2
21.7.25	2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly
21.7.25	School Closes End of Year
	More dates to followwatch th

Non Uniform Day Friday 15th November

Leave your uniform at home and raise money for our Autumn Term Children's Choice Charity - Children in Need!



This year's theme is 'SPOTS' but please do not buy anything special...non uniform is absolutely fine!

More dates to follow...watch this space..

............